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             PHILIPPINES
Human Rights Council 

31st Session of the Working Group Report on the Universal Periodic Review 
PRINCIPALITY OF MONACO 
Salle XX, Palais des Nations

12 November 2018
Thank you, Mister Vice-President.
The Philippines warmly welcomes the delegation of Monaco and thanks it for the presentation of its national report.
The Philippines commends Monaco for the developments since its previous UPR consideration in 2013.  We acknowledge the changes implemented in the normative and institutional framework for the promotion and protection of human rights, particularly those concerning vulnerable persons.   
The Philippines welcomes Monaco’s ratification of the Optional Protocol to CEDAW in 2016 and of the UN Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities in 2017. We recognize its efforts in the setting up of an inter-ministerial committee with a view to a more effective coordination, implementation, monitoring and evaluation of national policies and measures to prevent and combat all forms of violence and discrimination against women.  
In a constructive spirit, the Philippines recommends the following:
1) Continue its efforts in promoting human rights awareness through various education and training programs; 
2) Consider ratifying the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of their Families (ICRMW); and

3) Strongly consider becoming a member of the International Labor Organization (ILO) and the International Organization on Migration (IOM). 
In closing, the Philippines wishes Monaco every success in this UPR review.  
Thank you, Mister Vice-President. END
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